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Update from Kyia Thompson, Women’s Rep (Cambridge) 

Kyia Thompson (Womens' Rep for Cambridge) and Laura Douds (Vice President for Science and 
Technology) were approached by Grace Anderson from Cambridge University Students' Union last week 
regarding a collaboration with ARU Students' Union for the 'Reclaim the Night' march. The march will 
take place on Sunday the 11th March 2018 from 5pm to 7pm, it is open to non-binary individuals and 
those that self-identify as female. Kyia Thompson has been invited to lead a block on the night, and 
students from ARU are encouraged to sign-up for stewarding training which will take place on Monday 
the 5th of March from 5pm to 6pm. As well stewarding training there will be an evening dedicated to 
banner making on Thursday the 8th of March from 5pm onwards. Kyia Thompson is waiting for Grace 
Anderson to send her the posters to advertise the event and the link to sign-up for the stewarding 
training. 


